December 1, 2017

Dear Friend,

Thank you for making a difference in so many people’s lives by giving generously to Jewish Family Service.
Please continue your commitment by considering a gift to our 2018 Friends campaign. Each dollar you donate
today, translates into life-sustaining services for tomorrow:

% $500
o facilitates training a family seeking to open up its home to a foster child, or
e addresses financial hardships for two households

< $400

e provides home safety assessments for 3 older adults, or

e ensures respite care for 2 adoptive families

$300

e funds an 8 week workshop to enhance parenting skills, or

e covers the cost of 3 therapy sessions for a troubled teen

$150 supplies a month’s worth of home delivered kosher meals for 2 seniors.

$50 helps keep the Kosher Food Cupboard well stocked.
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In recent years, JFS has also redoubled its commitment to proactively promote community awareness about
important mental health issues and their impact on our community. Continuing in that tradition, the JFS Board
of Directors is proud to announce that on Sunday, April 15, 2018, we will be bringing author Ron Suskind
to Harrisburg. Ron will be speaking about his book **Life Animated,” in which he describes the
challenges that come with raising an autistic child and how he and his wife used Disney animated films to
open up lines of communication with their son. We will also be screening the documentary film that was
adapted from the book and released last year. The trailer to the movie can be viewed at:
www.youtube.com/watch?v=rn7fosK9UyY.

Our Jewish sources teach us that “if you save one life, it’s like saving the entire world.” With your donation,
you can rest assured that you will be saving the world many times over. Thank you for your continuing support
and best wishes for a Happy Chanukah.

Sincerely,

Prnts oty oo

Marty Rogoff, Board President Barry Stein, Executive Director


http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rn7fosK9UyY

